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Dear parents and carers,
We would like to welcome everyone back after the Half Term break, it feels as though the school year is moving
at a tremendous pace! The school is a hive of activity and I want to thank the entire staff and Governing Body
for all of their hard work and dedication as we approach the festive period. Details of Christmas Concerts will be
shared next week in addition to information regarding our ‘Family Learning Programme’ We look forward to our
initial PTA meeting on Thursday next week at 7pm,; you are very welcome to come along to discuss ideas to
support the school. I hope you have a restful weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Education Minister Visit
We were delighted to welcome the Minister for Education and Welsh
Language Mr Jeremy Miles to school today. During his visit to the school he
enjoyed a tour of the school and playgroup, met staff and pupils and
discussed ALN and curriculum reform and the hard work taking place in
school.
Mr Miles commented, ‘It was great to see first-hand the work the team at
All Saints’ School are doing as part of the Curriculum for Wales and the
Additional Learning Needs reform. I was delighted to meet the school
council and to hear about their work and future plans for the school
community. You are a credit to the school with your ideas and ambition.’
It was also a pleasure to welcome members of the Governing Body, the
Head of Education for the Local Authority, Diocesan Director of Education
and Wrexham Lead for the Regional School Improvement Service as part of
the visit along with Lesley Griffiths Member of the Senedd.

Christmas Shoe Boxes -
‘Teams4U’
Our School Council will be
delivering the shoe boxes on
Tuesday next week to the
collection centre. Could we
please ask for any boxes to come
into school on Monday to
support this very worthy cause.
Thank you for your support.

Attendance and Punctuality
Thank you for your support with the new sign in system
for pupils who arrive at school late. This system is vital to
ensure all pupils are accounted for and that reasons for
lateness are recorded.
We continue to monitor attendance and punctuality and
will write to parents/carers to offer support where we
believe it is needed. Please do remember to report
absence to 01978 852342 or attendance@allsaints-
pri.Wrexham.sch.uk and not via Class DoJo.
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